
HIMACHAL PRADESH 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

CORRIGENDUM NO. III 

 

 

Dated: 18
th

 September, 2014 

 

 

   Apropos this Commission’s Advertisement No. 3/2014 published in ‘The 

Tribune’ and ‘Amar Ujala’ on 22.07.2014, it is notified for information of all concerned 

that 02 (UR) posts of Lecturer, Computer Engineering (Polytechnic) Class-I (Gazetted) 

(on Contract basis) {item No. IV (J)} have been withdrawn by the Government of H.P. (in 

the Department of Technical Education). 

  The other terms & conditions shall remain unchanged as mentioned earlier 

in Advt. No. 3/2014.   

 

                Sd/- 

                 (B.C. Badalia) IAS,  

              Secretary, 

        H.P. Public Service Commission  

       Ph. No. 0177-2624313/ 2629739 

 


